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Dear Friends, and Loved Ones, Saturday January 30th, 2010 
 
 

 

 
MY BELOVED TEAM 

MEMBER RIGO 
RECORDING DVD 

 
As we write this, Rigo, Judy and I are preparing for two very important trips. 
 
Rigo will spend this week in the Cuchumatan Mountains (highest in Central 
America), teaching two pastors seminars and holding two area-wide, pre-
crusade training meetings.   Tuesday will be a very long and difficult day for 
Rigo.  He will spend a total of 11 hours reaching the first city.   Much of this 
trip will require a 4X4 vehicle.   He is making this trip in my place because 
my cardiologist will not allow me to travel above 4,500 feet until at least, 
May. 
 
God greatly blessed Rigo and the crusade in the Panama City suburb 
community known to be the center of that country's drug trade.   There were 
163 solid decisions for Christ and many more that we hope also to see in 
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glory.    Several Panamanian pastors have asked Rigo to hold an 
evangelistic crusade, as soon as possible, on an island of 7,500 inhabitants 
with no church. 
 
After my open-heart surgery, God has impressed me to document, as soon 
as possible, what HE has done in our lives over the last 50 years.   For that 
reason, we recorded a 1½ hour DVD and are trying to obtain a computer 
program, which will allow it to also be heard as a CD. (See below)   
Approximately 30 pictures were inserted into the DVD so the story will be 
more easily understood. 
  
For the next week, Judy and I will be in Texas, where I will speak in several 
churches and hold other meetings.    We are excited about meeting with a 
dear couple who God has used to write several biographies.   We are all 
seeking God's leadership about their writing the story of what God has done 
in our own lives. 
 
PRAYER REQUEST: 

• Please thank the Lord for what HE did in Panama. 
• This week, please pray for Rigo and these very important meetings; for 

strength and protection on this arduous trip. 
• Please pray for Judy and me to have the strength and opportunity's to 

glorify our Lord this week in Texas. 
• Please pray for the Evangelistic Crusades in Guatemala, and for the 

two crusades we will have in Costa Rica in April; also for the possible 
island evangelistic crusade in Panama. 

• Please pray that God will provide the much-needed resources for our 
crusades and ministry. 

 
IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO RECEIVE ONE OF THE ABOVE TESTIMONIAL 
DVD'S PLEASE SEND US YOUR MAILING ADDRESS 
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Charles and Judy Moore and Rigoberto and Laura Vega 
8687 Lemon Ave #2 San Jose, Costa Rica 
La Mesa, CA 91941   
www.moorereport.com  
mocb@aol.com  
 
All Gifts to this Ministry are tax-deductible and should be made out and 
mailed to: 
                 CSC:  Mission to Latin America 
                 3357 Pecan Hollow Ct. 
                 Grapevine, TX 76051 
 
 


